March 29, 2021

Dear Families,

After more than 20 years with All About Children, | have decided that it is time to retire. My last day at
the clinic is March 31,2021.

During my time at All About Children, | have been fortunate enough to follow many children from birth
to having their own children. This is what has made my career so special.

| plan to remain in the Twin Cities area. | look forward to spending time with my family, and of course
my dogs! Hopefully, the country will open soon, and we can travel.

Thank you for allowing me to care for your children, | am sure | will see some of you about town .

Sincerely, Q;f %/

Nancy Fox Carlsen
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